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April 10, 2007 
 
TO:  Board of Education 

FROM: Glen Szymoniak, Assistant Superintendent   
 
SUBJECT: KCHS Modifications 
 
 
Shell Offshore Inc. has contracted with the University of Alaska to provide a helicopter 
underwater egress training development and investment service. The contract includes the 
construction of modifications to the Kenai Central High School facility, the installation of 
the helicopter underwater egress training facility, and the delivery of training services using 
the facilities. 

 
According to BP 1330, “The Board encourages community groups to use the school 
facilities for civic, educational, cultural, and recreational purposes. School related activities 
shall take precedence over other use of school facilities.  When not in conflict with this 
primary mission, facilities should be available for community use as much as possible, 
subject to the following limitations: 

1. Rental fees should be charged as defined by regulation. 
2. Facility use must preserve facilities and properties for district educational 

programs. 
3. Facility use should be scheduled through the principal.” 
 

Therefore, the District Administration has been working cooperatively to meet the 
restrictive short timeline for accommodating this community request.   
 
Bruce Richards, Special Assistant to the Mayor, will be available at the work session for 
questions. There will also be a three minute video demonstrating the training facility. 
 
  

 
Assistant Superintendent 

Glen Szymoniak 
148 North Binkley Street  Soldotna, Alaska 99669 
Phone  (907) 714-8888  Fax  (907) 262-5867  

Email gszymoniak@kpbsd.k12.ak.us 


